
 

 

28th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 1 Church Visit 
 

As part of our RE topic we are learning about sacred places and we are planning to visit a range 
of local places of worship, so can make comparisons between them and find out why they are 
so special to families from our school. 
 
We are starting with a visit to the church of St Clements. Please see the list of dates to find out 
when your child’s class is going: 
 

1HC- Tuesday 18th April 
1LT- Wednesday 19th April 
1LH- Thursday 20th April 

 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives without their school jumper, 
appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending the visit will be 
provided. 
 
If you are able to assist us with these visits, please see your child’s class teacher who will 
confirm with you if you are needed. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hayley Craven, Laura Thomas and Jo Crolla 
Year 1 Teachers 
 
 


